
December 1, 2022 

 

Notice concerning the schedule for the booster coronavirus vaccination against 

Omicron-strain 

 

We would like to inform you that the end date of the booster vaccination against 

Omicron-strain at the Hongo Health Service Center, which has been conducted since 

October 31st, 2022, has been decided. 

 

This booster vaccination becomes available 3 months after your last vaccination 

(2nd to 4th dose), so those who wish to get vaccinated at UTokyo, please proactively 

consider making an appointment as soon as possible. (The coronavirus vaccination 

against Omicron-strain is to be inoculated only once as of now.) 

 

You need an appointment for the vaccination. We do not have a waiting list for 

cancellation. Once someone makes a cancellation, the appointment lot will become 

available for others. Therefore, you may find a lot at the last-minute. 

 

［Inoculation schedule］ 

From Monday, October 31st, 2022 to Friday, December 23rd, 2022 (Weekdays only) 

09:30-09:45 and 16:00-16:45 

*On the final day, Friday, December 23rd: 9:30-10:00, 12:30-14:00, 15:45-16:45 

 

［UTokyo Booster Vaccination Reservation］ 

https://sites.google.com/g.ecc.u-tokyo.ac.jp/vaccine-j (Japanese) 

https://sites.google.com/g.ecc.u-tokyo.ac.jp/vaccine-e (English) 
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